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In Class 4, we have  been very busy
learning many new things! We have been
enjoying the beautiful fall weather through
exploring the world around us and making
observations of the seasonal changes we
see and feel. 
During Literacy, we have been focusing on
listening and repeating different rhyming
patterns.  Within small groups, students
are using different types of technologies to
hear the sounds that letters can make.
During our writing small groups, students
are focusing on labelling and creating
sentences using the pattern, "I see a.... and
I like the....".
During Math small groups, we have been
introducing students to a variety of
robotics and using their prior knowledge to
explore numbers in different ways. Class 4
enjoys using hands on activities to show
their amazing skills! We will be investing
different shapes and begin to sort shapes
through different attributes. 
We has been exploring emotions and what
they feel like, sound like, and look like. We
have been having so much fun creating
our own playdough faces and making our
very own funny faces! 

Celebration of Life: Oct. 14th
Take Me Outside Day: Oct. 19th
Diwali - Oct. 24th
Spooktacular Event: Oct. 31st
(A.M)

What we have been doing...Events this
Month



Luke has been rocking Lexia! He has working on
categorizing unfamiliar objects and practicing
listening to short and long vowel sounds! Keep up
your amazing work!

Mal Esham has been practicing using her loud
voice during Morning Gathering to greet her
friends with a big HELLO and a big smile! She
loves talking to her friends and is always helping
out!

Mia is doing a great job using her Accent
communication device to create sentences about
familiar picture. One of her favourites to write
about is a cat wearing a scarf!   

Lilah has been doing an amazing job using her
communication device to greet her friends each
morning during Morning Gathering. Amazing work
Lilah!

Clifford loves going to the gym. One of his
favourite activities include playing "What Time Is It
Mr. Wolf?". He is a social butterfly and really
enjoys participating in ball games with his friends. 

Dash has been practicing counting and making
teen numbers on his communication device. He
likes to pick   from the "Mystery Box" and share the
number with his friends!  

Brook-Lynn has been a Rockstar at tabletop
activities. She been using different manipulatives
to identify the letters in her name. 

Class 4's amazing
accomplishments


